

# ICKFORD PARISH COUNCIL

## NOTICE OF MEETING

The Parish Council meeting will be held on Tuesday 11<sup>th</sup> October 2016 at 7.30pm,  
at Ickford Village Hall (Annexe), Bridge Road, Ickford

### AGENDA

Agenda Item No.	Previous Item No.	Subject	
215.		<b>Apologies and approval of absences</b>	<i>ND</i>
216.		<b>To receive declarations of interests</b> Any councillor with an interest in any village association must declare at this point of the meeting - this includes any shareholding of any kind.	<i>ALL</i>
217.		<b>To consider requests for dispensations</b>	<i>ALL</i>
218.		<b>To resolve that the minutes</b> from the last Parish Council meeting, held on <a href="#">13<sup>th</sup> September 2016</a> are a correct record	<i>LA</i>
219.		<b>Finance</b> a) To <a href="#">draw cheques</a> b) To agree accounts for August 2016 and <a href="#">review bank rec.</a> c) <a href="#">Project List</a> for 2016 / 17 - any updates	<i>ND</i> <i>AB</i> <i>ALL</i>
220.		<b>To consider correspondence and other communications received since last meeting</b> a) Big Lottery Fund email ref " <a href="#">Celebrate</a> " scheme: to consider application for funding towards Party in the Park for 2017 – VP to update b) <a href="#">Bucks Branch Meeting</a> email from Keith Gray: 2017/18 local government finance settlement policies ref funding allocations – PC to decide on response to question, if any? c) TfB Winter Conference, 1 <sup>st</sup> November 9am-2pm at AVDC offices: confirm any attendees from Ickford PC d) Neighbourhood Planning Support email from Alex Jelley at APC Planning: to agree if / when to arrange for a briefing to the PC	<i>VP</i> <i>ALL</i> <i>ALL</i> <i>ALL</i>
221.		<b>To report on meetings attended on behalf of the Parish Council</b> None reported this month  <b>Councillors to advise of any local government committees they may have joined</b>	

## ICKFORD PARISH COUNCIL

222.		<p><b>Planning</b></p> <p>To discuss planning applications and make recommendations and to include those planning applications received after this agenda is published, if urgent.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <a href="#">16/03387/APP</a>: 10 Golders Close, Ickford: 2 storey extensions &amp; front porch</li> </ul>	
223.		<p><b>Open Forum for Parishioners:</b> (under adjournment) 15 minutes are available if requested for parishioners to address the Council on any local issues</p>	<i>ALL</i>
	<b>Previous Item No</b>	<b>Project Updates</b>	
224.		<b>Village Maintenance and Landscaping</b>	
a)	210a)	Zip wire: ND to update on progress made with repair	<i>ND</i>
b)	210b)	Village Maintenance Update: ND to update on progress made / quotes from "Got it Covered".	<i>ND</i>
225.		<b>Highways and Byways</b>	
a)	211a)	Defibrillator (AED): ND to update on training & communication to residents	<i>ND</i>
b)	211b)	<p>Surface Water Drains:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• LA to update on progress with the contractors &amp; repair status</li> <li>• Update progress with acquiring a map of the drains in the village</li> </ul>	<i>LA</i> <i>ND</i>
c)	211c)	<p>Footpaths:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Update of any outstanding issues from previous minutes</li> <li>• Update on list of landowners &amp; map of public footpaths</li> <li>• Footpath Committee walk around – c/f from previous meeting – PJ / BK/ RB to update on any progress made</li> </ul>	<i>ND</i> <i>LA</i> <i>RB</i> <i>BK/PJ</i>
d)	211d)	Car Parking: AB to advise of progress made with proposal for car parking improvements & any quotes received	<i>AB</i>
e)	211b)	<p>MVAS:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• AB to update on progress made with setting up the new rota for local resident volunteers to take on the management of the MVAS system</li> <li>• LA to update on the tool kit from Gary Munson</li> </ul>	<i>AB</i> <i>LA</i>
226.		<b>Communication and Publicity</b>	
a)	212a)	Neighbourhood Plans / VALP: Discuss & agree next steps based on any changes / updates received from AVDC regarding the VALP since last meeting.	<i>ALL</i>

## ICKFORD PARISH COUNCIL

<b>227.</b>		<b>Village Organisations and "Institutions"</b>	
<b>a)</b>	<b>213a)</b>	Sports Pavilion & Recreation Ground: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• LA to advise of any further quotes received for refurbishing, extending &amp; improving current Pavilion</li> <li>• ND to advise of quotes received for all purpose track &amp; picnic benches</li> <li>• Update on local resident donating a memorial bench</li> <li>• All to discuss &amp; agree / approve budget to spend on these plans</li> </ul>	 <i>LA</i>  <i>ND</i> <i>ND</i> <i>ALL</i>
<b>b)</b>	<b>213b)</b>	Village Community Groups Communication: VP to update progress made with "Party in the Park" proposal for 2017	<i>VP</i>
<b>228.</b>		<b>To agree the date of the next meeting</b>	

N. L Dawson